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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  

Mon 9th Oct Thanksgiving assembly 

Thurs 12th Oct Parent consultations 
details to follow 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

The children have been settling 

well into the Pre-School and are 

having fun renewing old friend-

ships and making new ones. As 

from next week all children 

should be dropped off at the gate 

for them to walk down to Pre-

School by themselves. This is 

great for their growing independ-

ence. Many thanks. 

 
 
 
 

 

York Road will be having an Open day on Friday            

6th  October at  4.00 - 5.00pm. Please let family and 

friends know.                                                                                 

This will be a good opportunity for prospective parents to 

talk to members of staff with any questions regarding ad-

missions,  and a chance to look around. 

MATHS CORNER 
 
Go on a number 
hunt with your chil-
dren, look out for 
numbers, on a bin, a 
house,  anywhere 
they spot a number, 
taking    photos of 
the numbers that 
they find and up-
loading these to  
tapestry. 

 

 

 

 

On the day your child is visiting the 
Forest school, you do not need to 
send in a snack for the morning. 
We provide a snack and some hot      
chocolate in the woods. Please can 
you send children in appropriately 
dressed clothes for the woods. 
Please remember welly boots. (we 
do have spares) 

Hedgehogs and Rabbits visiting 
woods next Wednesday. 

  

 

 

 

 

We have a one way system in 

place at York Road. If you enter 

the side gate and drop your child 

off or pick up, then  please follow 

the route around and  exit through 

the far gate near the mud kitchen.                     

We are sure you will appreciate 

this is for the safety of our chil-

dren.  

GENERAL 

The last day for returning the Smarties tubes is    

Friday 29th September. 

LUNCHTIMES 

Please do not send in any cakes or biscuits, these 

will be returned in the lunchbox. If your child attends Rain-

bows please send in a separate snack for the afternoon as well 

as their lunch. If your child attends Yorkie’s they are  provided 

with a snack. 

If you have any spare bottoms or underwear for 3 year old's, 

please send them in. We are always changing wet children. 

That’s because they are having fun! 


